The Corporation of the CITY OF NORTH VANCOUVER

CITY CLERK'’S DEPARTMENT
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June 16, 2011 File: 3760-01

Mr. Lyndon Johnson

International Association of Heat and Frost Insulators
and Allied Workers Union Local 118

233 East 11" Avenue

Vancouver, BC V5T 2C5

RS EN
HEAT & FROSTLOC #11g

Dear Mr. Johnson: .

Re:  Importance of Mechanical Insulation, Inspections and Change Needed in the
Building Code on Mechanical insulation Appiication

The City Council at its regular meeting of Monday, June 13, 2011, unanimously endorsed
the following resolution:

“THAT Council support in principle the development of requirements for
insulation as outlined in Mr. Loftus’ presentation in City operations, tendering
and procurement;

AND THAT this presentation be referred to staff for the development of
recommendations regarding City operations and tendering;

AND THAT this presentation be forwarded to the Province for its consideration in
the development of building code changes.”

On behalf of the Mayor and Council, please extend our thanks to Mr. Lee Loftus,
Business Manager, for his presentation with respect to the Mechanical Insulation to
Increase Building Efficiency. The information and his willingness to participate in the
discussion afterwards was sincerely appreciated.

Yours truly,

}CZ%LKW\\@@
Robyn 'G. Anderson

City Clerk
(Electronic version posted on www.cnv.org/city hall/council meetings/council meeting agenda)

cc R. White, Director, Community Development
I. Gordon, Director of Finance
G. Stainton, Manager, City Facilities
W. Beier, Purchasing Manager
J. de Ruiter, Assistant Manager, Inspections, Community Development
C. Jackson, Environmental Coordinator
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